
SCHOLARSHIP 
 

OPPORTUNITY 

Franklin County Sheriff’s Office Community members 
announce a new scholarship to support foundations for 
criminal justice-focused careers. 

 

In April, 2025, all graduating seniors of any public 
high school in Franklin County will be able to apply for a 
newly established $1,000.00 post-secondary scholarship 
established by the Franklin County Sheriff’s Office.* The 
winner of the scholarship will be chosen by the FCSO 
Community Scholarship Committee. Strong preference 
for the scholarship will be given to individuals who will 
be pursuing a post-secondary career in criminal justice.   

In addition to tuition, books, and fees for college or 
university, the award can be used for uniforms, supplies, 
and academy fees for those who might be applying to a 
law enforcement academy or other related training out 
of high school.  

The application for the scholarship can be found on 
the FCSO website and will be due April 30, 2025. A 
winner will be announced in May 2025 and the 
scholarship presented at a meeting with Sheriff Streeter. 
Good luck to all applicants.  

 

 

F R A N K L I N  C O U N T Y  S H E R I F F ’S  O F F I C E  
 

 

* The FCSO Community Scholarship 
Committee makes no representation 
as to the taxability of any amounts 
awarded through this program. 




